
September 25, 2020 

 

Dear Win, 

Breonna Taylor’s lawyer released a statement on Thursday saying her family is "heartbroken" and 

"outraged." Our Win family stands with the Taylors in grief that another Black life has been taken 

unlawfully and received no justice. We must all stand in solidarity with the Black Lives Matter 

Movement until there is real change. At the beginning of a weekend that will undoubtedly see 

more peaceful demonstrations, Win joins the raised voices in demanding an equitable system 

where Black communities can thrive. 

We can start immediately by making our voices heard at the ballot box. This year, Win has 

worked to help hundreds of clients, tenants, and staff register to vote. If you still need to register 

or request an absentee ballot, please reach out tockrenn@winnyc.org or ebarbell@winnyc.org.   

And if you find you are struggling with the trauma that systemic racism can cause, please take 

advantage of our Employee Assistance Program at 877-622-4327 passcode: Womeninneed.   

Sincerely, 

 

 

Christine C. Quinn 

President & Chief Executive Officer 

Win – Breaking the Cycle of Homelessness 

1 State Street Plaza, 18th Floor 

New York, NY 10004  

www.winnyc.org 
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